
 

 

 

 
 
23 December 2013 
 

MANAGING DIRECTOR OF THE STAR 
 
Echo Entertainment Group Limited (Echo) today announced that the company has 
accepted the resignation of Mr Frederic Luvisutto from the position of Managing 
Director of The Star to pursue a new career opportunity overseas. 
 
Mr Luvisutto joined Echo Entertainment in May 2011 as Managing Director of 
Jupiters Gold Coast before moving into the role of Managing Director of The Star.   
 
Mr Luvisutto will continue in the role of Managing Director of The Star until  
24 January 2014. 
 
Echo has commenced an international search for Mr Luvisutto’s permanent 
replacement.  In the interim, Echo Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer,  
Mr John Redmond will oversee the management of The Star.  
 
John Redmond thanked Mr Luvisutto for his commitment to the company over the 
last two and a half years. 
 
“Frederic has contributed significantly to both Jupiters Gold Coast and The Star 
during an important period of establishment and transition for the Group,” he said. 
“We wish him well in his new role.” 
 
“Echo and The Star leadership team remain focused on optimising the performance 
of our properties” Mr Redmond said.  
 

For further information contact: 

Peter Brookes, Citadel Communications 0407 911 389 

 
 


